
From: Christian Duvernois <[REDACTED]>
Sent: Monday, December 20, 2010 5:21 PM
To: Jeffrey Epstein
Subject: Re: LSJ

Dear Jeffrey,

We sent this morning a request to Gary for a "topo".

However I do feel that the latest sketches seem feasible in terms of the existing topography of LSJ, and would certainly require some minor re-grading of the land – which cannot be avoided if other design issues are to be addressed. We did use for designing them the, for sure incomplete, topographic maps we have of LSJ and which were given to me by Gary when I was last visiting your property.

I do understand that those preliminary sketches may not be answering your expectations but wouldn't it be possible to use them to start communicating and making some progress to find a solution.

If you still want me to come on Wednesday, let me know how to get organized and who to email and talk to.

With my very best regards.
Christian.

from your sketches,, it seems you still do not have a topo,, please coordinate with Gary

On Sat, Dec 18, 2010 at 11:56 AM, Christian Duvernois <[REDACTED]> wrote:

Dear Jeffrey,

It is possible for me to come on Wednesday as I am already engaged with meetings the first two days of this coming week. Please let me know if it's working with your schedule.

Best,
Christian.

I think you are working without a topo.. again I think it is not effective.... I am going to the island for the week, either leaving Sunday afternoon or early Monday and will be there all week. I would like to give you a chance. but can only make a decision, after a fair understanding. do you want to come

